
Pastoral Team 
Father Brad Fahlman (306-352-0988) 

Associate Priest: Fr. Yannick N'Cho   Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang  

Saturday: 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 9:00 am & 11:00 am 
 

Tuesday evening: 7:00pm  
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
(Please check our web site to confirm times) 
 

Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am  
Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am  

INFORMATION 
RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

                                                                
   
  Tuesday          7:00 pm    + Wendy Moroz  
                                 By Cas Moroz                           

  Wednesday    9:00 am     Intentions of Bess Eisler 
                                 By Karen & Drake Eisler           
 

  Thursday        9:00 am    + Jacob Nosal   
                                 By Susan Deobald           
                                     

  Friday            9:00 am     + Edwin Schenher  
                                 By Mary Fohr           
 
PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish Office 
or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume received, some 
Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Acts 2.1-11 
All of them were filled with the Holy Spirit and began to speak. 

 

Ps 104.1+24, 29-30, 31+34 
Lord, send forth your Spirit, and renew the face of the earth. 

 

1 Corinthians 12.3-7, 12-13 
In the one Spirit we were all baptized into one body.  

 

John 20.19-23 
As the Father has sent me, so I send you. Receive the Holy Spirit. 



UCB radio is now live and on the air at 95.9 FM in Regina. UCB  
Canada is a non-profit, listener-supported family of Christian Radio  

stations. Broadcasting uplifting and encouraging music and conversations. 

The Knights of Columbus Resurrection Council #13214 is offering one  
five-hundred-dollar ($500.00) scholarship for a current graduating (2022-23) 
grade twelve student.  The applicant must be a member of or the child/ward or 
grandchild of a member of the K of C Council 13214 who is in good 
standing.  Applicants must be practicing his/her Catholic faith, demonstrate  
academic excellence (including Catholic Studies/Christian Ethics) and  
involvement in their school, community and parish. 
 

The Knights of Columbus are dedicated to the youth within our community and we feel this  
scholarship will help them achieve their future goals. Application forms can be picked up at the  
Resurrection Parish office.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Dean Lefebvre at 
pdlefebvre@accesscomm.ca 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 



We’re looking for  
people to sign up to 

help with all  
liturgical ministries. 

Even if you had 
helped out in the past; please take this op-
portunity to sign up again. Please see our 

website for more information 
Thank You 

Charismatic Prayer Gathering 
Resurrection Parish 

Upcoming Dates: May 28, June 25 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

 
Come Alive! You are invited! Come and experience 

Christ's loving embrace through music, praise, worship, 
teaching, prayer, and fellowship! Mark your calendars 

 
OUR PARISH HAS AN  
ACTIVE PRAYER  
MINISTRY.  
 

IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS IN NEED 
OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH TO JOIN THE 
PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  

 

The Catholic Women’s League of Canada means 
many things to people. Our core values of faith,  
service and social justice guide us as we follow  
Catholic teaching, provide service locally,  
nationally and internationally, and work to  
advocate for social justice. We have taken 52 
words from our National Sisterhood Map and will 
present one of them here each week 

BELONGING  
Do you want to grow your faith, serve your 

community, act on social justice issues and be 
supported by a sisterhood that embraces these 
core values? If so...WELCOME to the Catholic 

Women’s League...you belong with us.  

Knights of Columbus to Sponsor 
/Pilgrim Icon Mass Prayer Service 

in Honor of St. Joseph 
 

An icon of St. Joseph will be the center-piece of a 
special Mass/prayer service on  

Tuesday, May 30th at 7:00 pm.  
 

The mass/prayer service, flowing from the Year of St. 
Joseph declared by Pope Francis in 2021, is to honor 

St. Joseph and pray for his intercession in  
preserving, cultivating and passing on the Catholic 

faith to future generations.  

PLEASE NOTE 

On Wednesday May 31st our parking lot 
will be closed for line painting. Only street 

parking will be available on that day 



 
Price: 1 season pool ticket = $20.00 

A NEW SCORE FOR EACH GAME - 21 GAMES 
Score hits anytime in the game - $20.00 win 

End of quarter score - $60.00 win 
Final game score = $125.00 win 
(pay-outs increase for playoffs) 

 
PROCEEDS WILL BE DONATED TO THE RESURRECTION PARISH 

BUILDING FUND 
 

Please contact Stan Podruchny to purchase your ticket(s) at 
306.789.8061 or stan.prodruchny@myaccess.ca 

SASKATCHEWAN ROUGHRIDER 2023 FOOTBALL POOL 

Are you a knitter? Are you interested in gathering for  
fellowship and knitting items for those in need? We invite 
you to join us at Resurrection in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. Please call the office at  
306-352-0800 or signup at the Welcome Desk if you are  
interested. 

Can’t join us, you can still help us out with donations of yarn. 

Children’s Liturgy leaders needed!  
 
Children’s liturgy is a very important part of our weekend Mass Liturgical celebration 
and we are in need of volunteers to lead the children of our Parish in this liturgy! Your  
consideration to assist with this liturgy at any of the weekend Masses will be  
greatly appreciated!  

Please call the office for more information.  
It is celebrated at the Sunday, 9:00 am Mass 

Take your empty bottles and cans to SARCAN Drop & Go for the 
Knights of Columbus Fundraiser for Charity. All you have to do is 
enter the code 3067892993, it’s as easy as that!  

 
If you can’t make it to SARCAN, call that number and we’ll pick up 

your bottles and cans for you. 
Thank you so much for your support! 

Attention CWL members: 
 
Our CWL council is having a year-end windup  
supper on Tuesday June 6, 2023 instead of our 
regular general meeting. It will be held at the Fired 
Up Grill at 2014 Park Street on June 6 at 6:00 pm. Please consider attending 
to enjoy the food and fellowship. Please RSVP to rosella@sasktel.net 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

 
Baptism Registration  
is ongoing   
  

Preparation classes are required, 
so register as soon as possible. 
Registration can be submitted and 
classes taken prior to the birth of 
your child. 
  
 
First Reconciliation 
We are accepting registrations for 
children entering Grade 4 or  
higher in the September 2023 
school year.  
 
If you wish to register you may do 
so by contacting the parish office 
at 306-352-0800 or via email at  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 

Anointing of Sick – available to  
anyone who is seriously ill or preparing 
for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available 
before or after any Mass - or by  
appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as  
possible to ensure marriage  
preparation can be completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Brad at 306-352-0988 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

        … faith, friends and family 

• FREE supper and dessert 
• Community 
• Talk 
• Adoration 
• Praise and Worship 
• Confession 

Geared to those in grades 9 - 12 
Evening starts at 6:00 pm  -  All are welcome 

Scan to check out the 
Source Instagram page 
for the most up-to-date  
information 

SIGN-UP TODAY TO VOLUNTEER!  
FOR MORE INFORMATION,  

CONTACT VICTORIA  
(306) 352-0863  

YOUTH@RESURRECTIONPARISH.CA 

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN. 
PLEASE GO TO OUR WEB SITE  

RESURRECTIONPARISH.CA  
TO REGISTER 















                  

 
 

What: Repair the house of a family in 

need, organizing a Bible camp for poor 

children, and other projects. 
With: The Religious Community of the 

Myriam Bethlehem Family at Cenaculo 

Myriam de la Allianza 

When: From May 1st to 29th 2024 

 

 

Who: For you if you are between 

 18-30 years old! 

Preparation: 3 weekends at our 

house at McLean, Sk 

Cost: To be clarified 

(Fundraisers will be organized) 

 

Call Sr. Stephanie at:   
306-761-0528 

Or email : 
prairies@famillemyriam.org 



Archdiocese of
Regina Invites

You to:
Trauma Informed

Perspectives
Workshop

SATURDAY, JUNE 10,
2023



9:30 AM - 4:30 PM

Changing
Perspectives from
What is wrong with

you to What happened
to you?

For more information or to
register. Please contact: 

 csaeducation@archregina.sk.ca



A trauma informed
workshop with 
Co-presenters 

Lorie Harrision and
Pamela Walsh

The last two years have been
difficult for people, with many

experiencing trauma differently,
and it has changed how we

relate to things. Now more than
ever, we have begun to talk

about Trauma. What is it, and
how do we deal with it? 

The Clergy Sexual Abuse Core
Working Group Education

Committee presents 

At: Christ the King Parish Hall
3239 Garnet St, Regina

mailto:csaeducation@archregina.sk.ca


St. Dominic Savio 

Catholic School Community Council (CSCC) 
 

Annual General Meeting and Elections 

June 13, 2023 – 6:30 pm 

(Child Care will be provided) 

 

As a CSCC member you will carry on the many successes and plans of the 

current & past school community council. 

 

Who is eligible? 
Parents, guardians, teachers, and St. Dominic Savio 

community/parishioners of the Roman Catholic Faith. 

 

How much time is required? 
Meetings are usually one hour, approximately every six weeks. 

All parents are busy, so we share the load. 

Extra volunteers are invited to help with special events as needed. 

 

How do I become a part of the CSCC? 
Elected members must be parents/guardians of St. Dominic Savio School or 

electors of the Roman Catholic Faith within our school attendance area. 

(4 - 9 members in total, majority must be parents) 

 

If you would like to be a candidate or make a nomination, 

please contact St. Dominic Savio School at 791-7330, email the school at 

stdominicschool@rcsd.ca or return the Nomination Form 

https://www.rcsd.ca/documents/05ac732a-9dd0-4d41-9650-3a452bae82a3 to Mrs. 

Heidt in the office.  Nominations can still be taken from the floor on the evening 

of the AGM on June 13, 2023. 

 

At the AGM you will receive a list of persons nominated and eligible voters will 

vote for the candidate of their choice by secret ballet on the evening of the AGM.  

Eligible voters include parents/guardians of children in the school and Catholic 

community members who reside in the attendance area of the school.  Election 

results will be announced following the August AGM. 

 

Positions vacant: Treasurer and Directors. 

More information on these positions can be found on the rcsd.ca website. 

https://www.rcsd.ca/documents/386c0cb9-e1b7-4c1c-ab49-3f4cdfb5c165 

 

 
Please ask a person’s permission prior to nominating. 

mailto:stdominicschool@rcsd.ca
https://www.rcsd.ca/documents/05ac732a-9dd0-4d41-9650-3a452bae82a3
https://www.rcsd.ca/documents/386c0cb9-e1b7-4c1c-ab49-3f4cdfb5c165


A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
May 28, 2023 

Pentecost

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the 
traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, and 

homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“To each is given the manifestation of the Spirit for the 
common good.” 1 Corinthians 12:7
To receive the gifts of the Holy Spirit you must open your heart 
and invite Him in! Ask the Holy Spirit to guide your thoughts, 
words and actions every day! Be grateful for all the gifts God 
has given you! Regardless of our individual circumstances, 
God has given all of us many blessings. What we do with 
those gifts is our gift back to God! By generously sharing 
everything we have and everything we are, we become more 
“God-centered” and less “self-centered” and our lives truly 
reflect God’s light, love and mercy.

A Word About Trauma…
Trauma and associated words are being used more now 
than ever. Do we know the origins of these words?  Are 
their meanings different now than when they were first 
used? Each week we will explore a trauma-associated 
word’s origins, meanings and evolution.  
Depression: de·pres·sion duh·preh·shn
The term depression was derived from the Latin verb 
deprimere, “to press down.” From the 14th century, “to 
depress” meant to subjugate or to bring down in spirits. In 
the 15 century, as meaning dejection, a state of sadness, 
a sinking of spirits. In 1905 it became psychology and 
was used in 1826 with a specific application. Depression 
is common globally; it is estimated that 5% of adults suffer 
from the disorder. It is characterized by persistent sadness 
and a lack of interest or pleasure in previously rewarding 
or enjoyable activities.

TF# 350: Talking to Your Kids About 
Sex - Part 1
Deacon Eric and Dr. Brett get together this 
week to discuss one of life’s trickiest topics; 
talking to our kids about sex. When do you 
start? How do you broach the subject? 
What do you say? It could be an example 

to follow or a cautionary tale, but it is sure to be interesting!
Show Snippet: So one of the things that we do in our family, 
and this especially because we have a range of ages and 
we’re having conversations where there are people who are 
five are in the room, and people who are older in the room, 
we’ve developed a set of coded language. It works really well 
because it’s ambiguous enough that it says something true 
that a five-year-old can understand, but a fifteen-year-old who 
knows a little more about the mechanics of things can also get 
what it is that you’re saying.
thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/talking-to-your-kids-about-sex-
part-1

Go Make Disciples
Are you looking to deepen your spiritual life and discern how 
best to offer your God-given gifts and talents in service? The 
Archdiocese of Regina’s Lay Formation Program provides a 
working knowledge of particular areas of service and helps 
you speak confidently about the Church, your faith, and 
your relationship with Jesus Christ. Register now for our fall 
intake and join our weekend sessions at Campion College. 
For more information on how to register, please contact our 
Program Coordinator, Deacon Eric Gurash at 306-352-1651 
ext 6724 or email him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca.

Leadership Camp 2023
The Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry with the Archdiocese 
of Regina invites all students ENTERING grades 7 to 1st year 
university to join us at Leadership Camp 2023: “Journeying 
Together”. Camp is held at Glen Harbour Kids Camp from July 
17- 20 for those entering grades 7-9 ($175) and July 17-21 for 
those entering grades 10- 1st year University.($200) Join us for 
great community, games, art, sports, as well opportunities to 
grow in faith and leadership. To register go to:bit.ly/oyyam-camp  
Questions? Contact us at  oyyam@archregina.sk.ca

Registration is now open for the  Free Webinar - Concrete 
Ways to Renew Practices of Family Holiness - Register 
at cccb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/4716817367408/

WN_HOFGVS7RT3mO_5cJMPIVIg#/registration 

http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/talking-to-your-kids-about-sex-part-1
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/talking-to-your-kids-about-sex-part-1
http://bit.ly/oyyam-camp
https://cccb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/4716817367408/WN_HOFGVS7RT3mO_5cJMPIVIg#/registration
http://cccb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/4716817367408/WN_HOFGVS7RT3mO_5cJMPIVIg#/registration 
http://cccb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/4716817367408/WN_HOFGVS7RT3mO_5cJMPIVIg#/registration 


Masters of Religious Education (MRE) 
Are you a Catholic teacher or school administrator who wants 
to deepen your faith and increase your earning potential at 
the same time? 
A new Saskatchewan cohort of Newman Theological 
College’s Masters of Religious Education (MRE) is set to 
begin in September 2023!
This program is available to Catholic teachers and school 
administrators across the province (classes can be attended 
virtually) and is designed to fit the schedules of working teachers.  
The degree consists of 10 courses (plus 4 Field Ed projects) 
in just over three years.  Professional Development 
support is available through your Catholic school board.  
For more information, contact Dr. Brett Salkeld, program 
director, at brett.salkeld@newman.edu or 306-721-6722.

Decolonizing Ourselves: Legislating Broken Promises, 
Past and Present
Tuesday, May 30th at 7:00 PM, on Zoom
Join us online to learn about the problematic Natural 
Resources Transfer Acts of 1930 and reflect on their 
significance today in the context of inherent Indigenous 
rights, Treaties, the Alberta Sovereignty Act, and the 
Saskatchewan First Act. Presented by the KAIROS Prairies 
North Decolonization Group and the Treaty Land Sharing 
Network. Register at bit.ly/3GYETtr

itwewin Corner (itwewin is the Cree word which means ‘the 
word’ or ‘as it is said...’)
Fr. John Weckend, Archdiocese of Regina Truth and 
Reconciliation Healing Committee.
Did you know… Peepeekisis First Nation is a Cree band 
located northeast of Regina and northwest of Fort Qu’Appelle 
with a population of approximately 3,300 members who reside 
on and off the reserve. In 1896, Peepeekisis was chosen as 
the location of a controversial experiment aimed at creating 
an agrarian reserve and assimilating its members into a 
colonial farming lifestyle. Indian Agent Graham established 
the File Hills Colony meant to encourage residential school 
students to abandon their traditional ways of life and adopt a 
colonial lifestyle. To understand the hidden history of Indian 
Residential schools in Saskatchewan, visit www2.uregina.
ca/education/saskindianresidentialschools/file-hills-indian-
residential-school/file-hills-colony-a-failed-experiment/

Camp O’Neill Altar Servers Camp
Camp O’Neill, Round Lake will be hosting a camp for Altar 
Servers from Friday June 30 to Sunday July 2, 2023. Cost 
is $75. Regular camp for youth will run from July 2 to July 
10, cost is $200 or you can apply for sponsorship. We also 
invite those with special needs to a free one day camp on 
Sunday July 9, 1 – 5 pm and families for a free morning camp 
on Monday July 10, 9 am – Noon. If you would like more  
information or if you would like to sponsor a youth please 
email Doris at camponeill2020@gmail.com or check our 
website at camponeill.ca

Upcoming CPE Unit Offers Hybrid Learning Option 
(Saskatoon & Regina)
The Spiritual Care Education department of St. Paul’s Hospital, 
Saskatoon will be offering Clinical Psychospiritual Education 
(CPE) in partnership with Santa Maria Senior Citizens Home, 
Regina. From September 2023 to March 2024, students will 
gather with an online, small peer group on Tuesdays. Spiritual 
Care clinical practice will take place one day each week at either 
Santa Maria or St. Paul’s.  Group and individual supervision will 
be provided by Julie Bergen, CSE and Erika Mills, PSE. 
If you are looking for professional development, university 
credit, and a place to develop personalized learning goals, 
CPE is a great learning opportunity. Our program teaches 
skills and competencies for professional spiritual care and can 
lead to certification with Canadian Association of Spiritual Care 
(CASC/ACSS.)
We have availability for three students per learning site. Tuition 
is $1,350 plus required student membership and insurance with 
CASC/ACSS, approximately $200. Applications are due July 1, 
2023. Further information is available at cpe-saskatoon.com.

Join us for Camp Monahan’s Homecoming weekend, June 10-
11 an opportunity to grow and share your Monahan memories 
with friends and family.  Online registrations can be found at our 
website campmmonahan.ca

60th Anniversary of Ordination to the Priesthood
On Thursday, June 1, Archbishop Emeritus James 
Weisgerber will celebrate the sixtieth anniversary of his 
ordination to the priesthood. Clergy, former parishioners, 
and friends are invited to Holy Rosary Cathedral for the 
celebration of the Eucharist of Thanksgiving at 7:00 PM, 
followed by a reception in the Cathedral Hall.

Growing in Wisdom: Seeking Deeper Generativity
An ecumenical program, grounded in the mystical Christian 
Tradition, open to learning from other interfaith and spiritual 
traditions, and designed for those seeking to engage in their 
maturing years with wisdom and grace. It is a program that 
welcomes participants who have the time, interest, and 
energy to engage in a dynamic two-year adventure of learning 
and exploration. How do I give my life to the world? And how 
do I prepare for eventual illness, diminishment and death, so 
that my death is my final blessing to my family, community 
and the world? This program is rooted in the Forest Dwelling 
Program, Oblate School of Theology, and the ground-breaking 
work of Fr. Ron Rolheiser OMI. The program involves four 
5-day intensives (September and February) over two years, 
monthly meetings with other participants in Elder Circles, a 
monthly meeting with a spiritual director, and optional monthly 
book studies. The Growing in Wisdom program is primarily 
offered on zoom. Applications are now being accepted for the 
September 2023 – June 2025 program. For more information, 
please visit our website growinginwisdom.ca. You are welcome 
to direct your questions to Nancy Phillips, Coordinator, email: 
growinginwisdom@outlook.com

http://bit.ly/3GYETtr
http://www2.uregina.ca/education/saskindianresidentialschools/file-hills-indian-residential-school/file-hil
http://www2.uregina.ca/education/saskindianresidentialschools/file-hills-indian-residential-school/file-hil
http://www2.uregina.ca/education/saskindianresidentialschools/file-hills-indian-residential-school/file-hil
http://camponeill.ca
http://cpe-saskatoon.com
http://campmonahan.ca
http://growinginwisdom.ca


 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

On a hot summer day, which flavor of 
pop is the best for an ice cream float?    

 Grape - 4.3%   Cream Soda - 7.1% 
Cola - 8.6%   Orange - 22.9% 

Root Beer - 57.1% Fu
n 
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